City of Roseburg

Memorandum
Date: November 22, 2023
To: Homeless Commission
From: Nikki Messenger, City Manager

Subject: Meeting Rescheduled

With concurrence from Chair Larry Rich, due to the Thanksgiving holiday, the
Homeless Commission meeting scheduled for Monday, November 27, 2023, has
been rescheduled for Monday, December 11, 2023, at 11:00 a.m., located in the
Council Chambers at City Hall.

Nikki Messenger, City Ma;%er
Dated: November 22, 2023




